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Why are two counties in portland deciding on legislation for the whole state? This is 

completely unreasonable over reach as usual by the government, infringing on our 

second amendment rights. It's still amazing to me that people think criminals are 

going to abide by the law and that increased gun laws will change violence. Please 

do not support this law as it only makes life harder on legal citizens.  From hunters to 

retailers and fundraisers for good causes this is a bad decision. And once again the 

infringement of second amendment rights is unconstitutional.  


